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Mountain Mikes pizza in Castro Village 

Across from T. J. Max 
5:30 PM 

March 16  Valentine’s Day tour Morte/Baxley 
March Date TBA Brunch  Mona 
March Date TBA Car Collection  Mona Happy New Year to all 

our Club members! I 
want to express my 
thanks to Glenn and 
Cathy Martin and the rest 
of the 2017 Board and 
committee chairs for a 
great year. 
I am really looking for-
ward to tours this year 
and we already have 
three tours lined up for 
the first quarter. Thanks 
go to the Morte’s and the 
Baxley’s for stepping for-
ward and planning the 
Valentine’s tour.  I also would like to involve as many of 
our members who no longer have cars in our tours and 
events.  Please contact our “Temporary Tour Master”, 
Tony Shull, or the tour leader for each tour if you would 
like to participate.  We always have empty seats and we 
would like to fill them. 
My goal for 2018 is to be very active with getting our cars 
out on tours and to public relation events.  To prepare for 
the touring season, I would like to plan a lube day and a 
safety inspection day for all of our cars.  We are looking 
for a location for the lube and safety day so if anyone has 
any ideas, please let me know. 
There are still a few committee vacancies so if you are 
interested please contact me.  I want to thank Bob Wood-
ford for once again agreeing to be our Web Master.  Bob 
would like everyone to get a current photo of you and 
your car for the website. Look for a Bob’s information in 
the NutShell. 
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We hope you can join us on our����
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for brunch or lunch at  
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led by the Baxleys and the Mortes 
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late sign-ups will be taken at the 
February meeting. 



�����
���

 December 17, 2005 

�������

Beneral Meeting —January 8, 2018  
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Meeting was called to order by our new Sargent  at 
Arms Max Romero at 7:34 pm. President George 
Diamantine welcomed everyone and wished that 
everyone had happy holidays. 
Minutes were read from the Annual instalation of 
officers meeting December 9th 2017 since they were 
not published. After a small correction was made 
they were approved. Motion to approve made by 
Jackie and 2nd by Mona. 
Membership chairperson Bill Biddell reported 25 
members paid dues and waiting for 14more 
members from last years membership. 
Treasurer Steve Danzer gave a complete report on 
income and expenses from 2017 and a current 
account of balances. 
Secretary Sue McGarry 
reported that we received 
Maffi’s newsletter asking for 
donations. 
Nutshell editor Bill Biddell 
reminded us to get him stuff for 
the Nutshell by the 20th. 
Attendance chairperson Mary 
Baptist’s report was given by 
Mona Diamantine that 21 
people attended the meeting. 
One new Guest Bill Kaufmann 
who has a roadster. 
Fashion chairperson Jackie 
Brooks suggested that members 
interested in going to the 
Nationals to register soon. 
NCRG repressive Vern Brooks 
said the next NCRG meeting 
was going to be at Turlock 
swap meet.  
Sunshine Bea Van Wetter 
called members up, Kathy 
Morte, Bill Baxley and Bill 
Biddell to celebrate their 
birthdays. 
Tour Leader Tony Shull was 
absent.  Morte and Baxley 
announced a Valentine Brunch 

Tour Friday February 16. Mona Diamantine’s spoke 
on her Bunch and car collection tours coming in 
March. 
No old business. 
New business there will be a Board Meeting, 4 pm 
Sunday January  21st at the Diamentine’s house. 
Refreshments were provided by Baxley’s, Morte’s and 
Johnson’s. February’s meeting  will be provided by 
Brook’s, Morte’s and Romero’s 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15 for refreshments,  
Submitted by 
Sue McGarry, Secretary 


